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Sports, Hobbies and Interests Day 23rd October 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Friday 23rd October, we will be holding our annual Sports, Hobbies and 
Interests Day for all the children at Catshill First School and Nursery. This is to 

celebrate all the different activities that the children take part in 
outside of school and to perhaps encourage them to try some 

new ones. 
 

On the day, we encourage the children to wear something that 
shows their interest, for example they might choose to wear a 

sports kit, a special uniform or a hobby related costume.  Some 
interests, such as reading or collecting coins don't require any special clothes 

so own clothes are fine - please do not feel the need to buy anything 
extra.  Please only wear clothes that are suitable for school and are 
safe at this current time (including shoes and coats) as the children 
will still need to go out to play. 
 
Each class will plan activities so the children can talk about and share their 
experiences of their sports, hobbies or interests within the current guidelines. 
 
Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions, we can’t allow children to bring in any 
additional items. However, if you have a photo of your child enjoying their sport, 
hobby or interest, please do send it in to their class teacher via their email 
address. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Georgia Plant 
Head of School 

 

 

 

 


